New TPR President for 2019-2020 ORR Seasons
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| am happy to announce that Laurie "Ferrari" Basile is taking the Presidents helm from Bob
Radefeld who's done an impecible job as President, encourager and leader of the Central TPR
division representing us at the Sandhills Open Road Challenge for more years than | can
remember. Most of you already know Laurie who is the only woman Pantera owner/driver to
have ever started and completed an open road race and she has done that twice. Laurie has
also published numerous articles in the POCA and Ferrari Owners Club monthly periodicals.

Laurie just wrote to confirm her draft of a new history book about Team Pantera Racing with
color photographs, including information on the members and the events. She expects it to be
published shortly. With all her racing, business, community, media, photography and writing
skills she will not only be an asset in her new role but will help expand and report what we are
and have been doing since 1989.

Laurie can be reached through ou contact form . With Race Season in full swing please send
your photographs and stories to Laurie.

Congratulations Laurie!

Also in the news, our webmaster Asa Jay has an expanded community role of late, in addition
to a new promotion at work. This keeps him extremely busy, but will still work to make the
SSCC Event in September. Even so, he still tries to put in a little time for our web site. If you
can help in any way, please send your articles to either Laurie, or Asa.

Your Dawg in Charge,

Mad Dog
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